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WHICH HOURS 
COUNT?  
Any hours that are 
unpaid and not-for-
credit spent 
volunteerering. Hours 
may be legal or non-
legal.  

    

 

 

 

HELP US!  
Please email us 
volunteer 
opportunities and visit 
https://ckpirc.wordpr
ess.com for updates 
on where to 
volunteer. 

 
UPCOMING EVENTS! 

          

 
There are several new opportunities 
to volunteer that have been posted 
on our blog at 
https://ckpirc.wordpress.com:  

Wills for Heros Foundation            
March 23, 2019                                 
The Chicago Bar Association hosts a 
monthly program to provide wills to 
veterans. Head to our blog to sign 
up!  

National Immigrant Justice Center          
Spring 2019                                            
The Counter-Trafficking Project is looking for 
a student volunteer (approx. 8-12 hours per 
week) for the spring semester. This could 
include: interpreting for client meetings; 
working with clients to draft affidavits; and 
conducting legal research and country 
condition research in support of 
immigration applications. The student must 
fluent in Spanish. There is more information 
located on our blog.  

 

HOW TO  
SUBMIT 
HOURS?  
Submit hours by filling 
out a volunteer time 
sheet at:  
http://bit.ly/PIRCHours 

 



\ 
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Justice John Paul Stevens Public 
Interest Summer Fellowship Program 

The Justice John Paul Stevens Public Interest  
Summer Fellowship Program in 2019 will provide a 
grant of $7,000 per student to two students at 
Chicago-Kent College of Law who have secured 
unpaid public interest legal positions during the 
summer.  These Fellowships will be awarded to help 
defray living expenses of deserving and 
committed students working in the public interest, 
as well as to provide much-needed legal 
assistance to public interest organizations.  The 
completed application needs to be submitted no 
later than 12 p.m. on Tuesday, April 2, 2019.  More 
information is available on our website at 
http://bit.ly/CKStevensFellowship.   

 

 

 

 

  

“If you want to be a true professional, you will do something 
outside yourself. Something to repair tears in your community. 
Something to make life a little better for people less fortunate    
than you. That’s what I think a meaningful life is – Living not for 
oneself, but for one’s community.” 

                                – Justice Ruth Bader Ginsburg  

 

  

QUICK TIPS:  
 

    

01 
Keep a personal spreadsheet 
of your volunteer activities in 
addition to submitting them.  

 

02 
Please email us with any 
volunteer opportunities to 
be included in our April 
newsletter.  

03 
We are available 
anytime via email: 
pirc@kentlaw.iit.edu.  

 

04 

The last day to submit 
volunteer hours is April 
7, 2019.  


